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ATTENTION

Important Voting Information
For
VFW National Home Life Members

The VFW National Home’s Board of Trustees has approved
the use of electronic voting beginning with the 2022 Trustee
District Election. If you are a Life Member of the VFW
National Home and are not receiving email from them, you
will need to update your email address. Please send an email
to info@vfwnationalhome.org with your updated contact
information to receive electronic voting ballot.

This includes any Auxiliary that holds a Life Membership
with the VFW National Home. Recommendation: Auxiliary
designates either a President, Treasurer, or Secretary as
representing the Auxiliary to contact and receive the
Auxiliary’s electronic voting ballot. The Auxiliary’s
representative shall then reply to cast the Auxiliary’s vote
for its choice of candidate prior to deadline.

Any questions regarding the election can be directed to
info@vfwnationalhome.org or by calling (517) 663-7023.



